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General Use of Chapel: 
 
• The Rector, as the representative of the Bishop of the Diocese of Huron, will have 

final authority on the use of the chapel. 
 
• Primary consideration for use of the chapel will be given to the Rector of the Chapel 

at Huron University College, and the Faculty of Theology of Huron University 
College. 

 
• Other than regularly scheduled worship, faculty and staff wishing to use the chapel 

must get confirmation in writing or by email from the chaplain.  
 
• University of Western Ontario Chaplains may request use of the chapel for memorial 

services, baptisms, weddings and other special services. Consent is at the discretion 
of the Rector. 

 
• Requests from others will be given serious consideration if they have connections to 

Huron University College, the University of Western Ontario or the Diocese of Huron. 
 
• Situations other than those listed above will be considered and agreed to at the 

discretion of the Rector in consultation with the Bishop of the Diocese of Huron. 
 
Weddings: 
 
• All weddings must be arranged with the Rector of the chapel. Unless there is a 

sufficient cause to the contrary, the Rector of the Chapel will officiate at all weddings, 
funerals and memorial services in the Chapel. 

 
• A policy has been put in place (see Chapel Weddings) that clearly sets out who may 

be married in the chapel: 
 
� any present or former faculty member, staff member, student or resident of 

Huron University College; 
� a regular attending member of the Chapel worship community; 
� children of active faculty members, staff members or students; 
� someone who has a pastoral relationship with the chaplain; 
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